
Church Aston Infant School 

Dear parents,  

                     We have had a great time in school this week. The 

children have enjoyed seeing their own and their friends photographs of  

Extreme  Reading. Well done to all those who took part. The Mayor came 

to visit today and he was very supported of the reading going on in school.  

     Some children have also had opportunity to join in with a football skills session with other 

schools from Telford. I am hoping that we can extend this opportunity and take other groups 

to join in with multi skills and other sporting events arranged  for KS1 in the near future.  

     Thank you for your contributions to support Red Nose Day. The school raised £44. It was 

such a change to see so much red in school. We hope it has raised your child’s 

understanding of the charity event and some of the people that it supports.  

     Also, a fantastic well done to our Gold Mathletics Certificate winner this week. I know he feels 

very proud of his achievement and I am sure his parents are too. Excellent! 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 
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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

Congratulations to all the children that 

have received an award this week and 

well done to our 

stars of the week for 

Class 1 and Class 

2. 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

 
 

 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS     

RED NOSE DAY 



 

 

CLASS 1 

 
 

CLASS 2 

 

Our role play area , tuff spot  and outdoor area have been transformed 

by the children to show settings for our very popular book,’ Bears in the 

Night’.  Red Riding Hood  is our new traditional tale. 

Science for year 1s is looking at cloud formations. We have had lots of 

different  types of cloud through the week and plenty of rain too. 

We have been counting in 2s, 5s and 10s again but this time using 

money. Reception opened up a Pirate shop with lots of treasure to buy. 

 

 

 We have been very busy this week learning times table 

facts, counting in equal groups and recapping addition 

and subtraction skills. Year 2s have also been 

exploring fractions by preparing some pieces of fruit in 

halves and quarters. In English we have started to look 

at our new book ‘Journey’ by Aaron Becker. It is going 

to give us lots of opportunity to orally tell a story before 

we write because the book has no words so we are 

going to become the authors!  

Well done to all the children that received a 

Mathletics certificate today. 

MATHLETICS 

BRONZE & SILVER AWARD GOLD AWARD 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Take a look on the School Website Gallery for all the Extreme Reading Photos. 

 

 Monday 25th March – Whole school visit to Enginuity 

 Monday 25th March –start of Big Pedal Week 

 Wednesday 27th March—Class 1 Sponsored Swim 

 Thursday 28th March—FoS Mother’s Day Gift Sale—Further details  

       to follow 

 Tuesday 2nd April—Parent Consultation afternoon/evening 

 Friday 5th April—Mufti Day, please bring £2 or an Easter Egg for Friends of School 

 Thursday 11th April—FoS Easter Fair 

 

 

THE TELFORD MAYOR EXTREME READING PRESENTATIONS 

The Mayor came to visit  Church Aston to see how the children had got on with their Extreme 

Reading. Thank you to all the children that took part in the Extreme Reading Challenge. It has 

been wonderful to see all the different places that  reading could happen. 

The Mayor was very pleased to present the winning children with their prizes. A big well done 

from him and all of us , keep up the super reading it really helps with all your learning. 

 
Overall Extreme Reading Winners 

A child from Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 were chosen by the Mayor. 

This Weeks Reading Award Winners  

Class 1 

Class 2 

Every child that took part were congratulated by the 

Mayor and received a bookmark. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Football Skills Training  

Some children that attend our Football After School 

Club were selected to participate in a morning of 

football skills training at Telford United. 

The morning was jam packed with a variety of ball 

games of which the children were able 

to thoroughly enjoy. 

We are hoping there may be future 

opportunities for more sports events 

for other children to have the 

opportunity to take part in. 

We have added many photos from the 

morning to the school gallery page on the website, so 

please take a moment to have a look at these. 

  

 

Children are responding well to the team 

tokens and enjoy working hard together to 

collect tokens for their team. This weeks 

winners were Red Team, which the children 

thought was very amusing because of it 

being Red Nose Day. Here are a few 

pictures of Red Team enjoying their reward 

of an extra playtime. Well Done! 

Reading Sacks 

Please remember to return your 

reading every Wednesday so the 

children can choose a new one to 

bring home on Thursday. 

 

Thanks to our Parent Helper who has 

been busy getting 

this all organised 

for us. It is very 

much 

appreciated.  

 

We hope you 

enjoy sharing the 

books with your 

child at home. 


